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Newsletter 16 January 2022 

 
16 January : Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Monday: St Anthony, Abbot 

Wednesday: St Wulstan, Bishop 

Thursday: St Sebastian, Martyr 

Friday: St Agnes, Martyr 

Saturday: St Vincent, Deacon and Martyr 
 

MASS TIMES 
 

Monday to Friday, 8.00am 

Saturday 10.00am. 6.30pm 

Sunday 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

 
Scan this code to make a donation to this parish. 

 

Confession –  Saturday, 5.30pm to 6.00pm, or by appointment. 

Morning Prayer – Monday to Friday 9.45am 

                                Saturday 9.30am, Sunday 9.30am 

Evening Prayer –  Sunday 6.00pm 

Newly arrived in the parish – Please complete the Parish Registration 

Form, available at our website: holyredeemerchelsea.com. 

Donations to the Parish can be made via: HSBC, Sort code: 40-05-20, 

Account no:91094386 Account name: Holy Redeemer Church, Chelsea. 

The Rectory – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Monday – Friday 9.30am – 1.30pm  

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESE TRUST CHARITY NO. 2336 
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KEEP SAFE AND PLEASE REMEMBER 
 

HANDS  –  Use sanitiser 

FACE  –  Wear a mask, good for you and for others 

WIPES – Please use wipes to sanitise surfaces 
 

 

FOOD FOR HOMELESS PEOPLE 
Please remember the box in the church porch marked “Food for 

Homeless People”. You can support those whose lives are not going so 

well by leaving their donations of non-perishable food (tins or packets). 

What you give will be handed on to Glass Door, a local charity caring for 

those who have no place to call their home. To find out more about their 

work and how you can help them see glassdoor.org.uk 

 

CHRISTIANS IN THE HOLY LAND 

Cardinal Vincent has asked that we might help our fellow Christians in 

Bethlehem and elsewhere in the Holy Land, the majority of whom are 

now in dire straits because of the breakdown of pilgrimages and tourism 

during the Covid epidemic. To donate see friendsoftheholyland.org.uk 

 

LONDON CATHOLIC HISTORY WALKS  

The Saint Thomas More story 

Tuesday 18 January, 3.00pm. Starting from Our Most Holy Redeemer 

and Saint Thomas More Church, Cheyne Row. Then to the site of his 

parish church and home. 

Discover Southwark 

Sunday 30 January, 3.00pm. Beginning at St George’s Cathedral, 

Westminster Bridge Road SE1 7HY, then via the Imperial War Museum 

to Lambeth Palace and more.  

All Welcome! Suggested Donation £5. Children must be accompanied by 

an adult. No need to book, just turn up ready for walk outdoors. 

For more information: Catholichistorywalks.com 

 

CALVERT TRUST 

The Calvert Trust enables people with disabilities to enjoy outdoor  

activities. See calvert-trust.org.uk 

FCJ SPIRITUALITY CENTRE 

The Faithful Companions of Jesus 

offer a place to find hope and calm in 

the midst of the busy streets of Central 

London. For the programme of 

retreats and talks at their Centre in 

Somers Town, near Euston Station, 

please contact 07508 661767 or 

enquiries.fcjcentre@fcjhouse-

somerstown.co.uk 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 

If you wish Mass to be offered for a 

family member, friend or particular 

intention, please contact the Parish 

Office. When such requests are made 

some weeks in advance, it is easier to 

accommodate them. It is customary to 

make an offering to the church when a 

Mass intention is requested. 

 

CRIB OFFERINGS 

All donations given at our Christmas 

Crib will be passed on to the Catholic 

Children’s Society. The CCS runs a 

number of programmes in this 

diocese, helping children and deprived 

families. See Cathchild.org.uk 

 

WEDDINGS 

Please give the Parish Priest at least 

six months’ notice if you are thinking 

of getting married, whether at Holy 

Redeemer or in another church. 

Last year one couple nearly had to 

cancel their wedding, because they 

had failed to obtain the necessary 

document from the local authority. 

HELP YOUR MARRIAGE  

Do you feel alone? Are you 

frustrated or angry with each 

other? Do you argue … or have 

you just stopped talking to each 

other? Does talking about it only 

make it worse? Retrouvaille helps 

couples through difficult times in 

their marriages. There is no group 

therapy or group work. 

This programme has helped 

thousands of couples experiencing 

difficulties in their marriage. For 

information about Retrouvaille, or 

to register for the next programme 

commencing with a virtual 

weekend on 3 – 6 March,  

call or text 07887 296983 or email 

retrouvailleukinfo@gmail.com or 

visit retrouvaille.org.uk 

 

FOR PARENTS 

“The Way, the Truth, and the 

Life”: religious education 

resources have a new website and 

digital store: wtl-tere.org 

They are now available in digital 

format, with an interface that 

works on all devices. To get a 33% 

discount, use the promotional code 

33off at checkout. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

On Sunday, during the first part of 

the 10.00am Mass, in the 

Monckton Room. Parents are 

invited to bring their children to 

the Monckton Room before Mass. 
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